OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL,
CHARAMPA MAHAVIDYALAYA, BHADRAK

kkkkkkdkkk

No. _2! L[IG; I Ml/),j. | Date 05.10.2023

NOTICE

It is herewith notified that the website address of the college has been
changed. The previous website address, i.e, www.charampacollege.com is now past.
The present website address is http://charampacollege.in/. Henceforth, the students

of both +2 and +3 streams arée required to open the new website in order to gather
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Memo No -Q-QQ-ZQMMZ%} dated 05.10.2023

Copy to all students Notice Board/Staff Common room/P.G.F/Head-Clerk for

information.
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